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♦ THIS MONTH’S HIGHLIGHT ♦ 

Sandy-bagged? 
Not Us! 

 

Hurricane Sandy left us without electricity, heat, Internet and 
phones.  While electricity and heat had returned, we’ve had to find 
a new Internet provider and still have no regular phone service, 
nearly two months after Sandy flooded downtown Manhattan. 
 
Nevertheless, working from laptops, home desks, borrowed WiFi 
connections and cell phones, we were and continue to be able to 
complete every single job , delivering tens of thousands of words 
translated from and/or into Korean, Japanese, Hungarian, French, 
German, Spanish, Italian, Portuguese and Greek in these nine 
weeks since Sandy. 
 

Wishing us all a happy holiday and smoother new year! 
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